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Community-based clinics offer
best solution to health care crisis

ECENT HEADLINES in
RThe Miiwaukee Journal

have focused on the wel-
fare dilemma that local and state
elected officials are facing in
finding money for the general as-
sistance program. The reality we
are facing in the health care in-
dustry is that, with or without in-
come, these residents will re-
quire health services.

There is a cost-effective sofu-
tion that provides access to qual-
ity health care and saves $10
million to $12 million a year in
general relief dollars. Basically,

, it requires a shift in the primary
{ health care provider for general
{ relief recipients from the current
hospital-based svstem to com-
munity-based clinics,

There are 18,500 individuals
in the general relief medical pro-
gram in Milwaukee County and
+41.000 statewide. Milwaukee
County’s general relicf recipients
constitute approximately 45%
of the statewide general relief
population, yet they require 75%
of the state’s general relief medi-
cal budget.

The current method of pro-
viding medical care to this popu-
lation is to offer all of it at
Doyne and Froedtert Memorial
Lutheran Hospitals, the total an-
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nual bill for which is approxi-
mately $21 million in state tax
doltars and $16 million in coun-
ty tax dollars.

One problem is thart the popu-
lation resides primarily in Mil-
waukec's central city, yet it is
forced to travel o Wauwatosa,
As a result, these individuals of-
ten fail to go for primary and
preventive medical care. They
wail until a medical situation
lurns into an emergency, then

use ambulance transport to the
emergency room, which provides
medical care at a much higher
cost than primary providers can.

Community-based clinics like
the Sixteenth Street Community
Health Center offer quality pri-
mary health care in a setting that
is more convenient and cost-
offective than a hospital. The
general relief medical program
could be revised by requiring re-
cipients to go to community clin-
ics for their primary care, saving
the county and state money.
Based on the state’s own data,
the cost of an average patient
visit at Dovne Hospital is $551.
The cost per visit at Sixteenth
Street center averages $60.

Community-based clinics in
Milwaukee offer a proven solu-
tion that fits into the vision of
a new approach to heaith care.
We can reduce the state’s and
county’s commitment of tax dol-
lars 1o cover the health care ¢costs
of general relief residents, while
at the same time improving the
level of services they are receiv-

ing.

John J, Bartkowski has served as chief’
executive ollicer of the Sf.t’!t’f’!ﬂf{ Street
Community Health Center for five years.




